
Evening everyone 
Winter has arrived with a cold blast. Would have been interesting to see if there was a frost out at the club this 
morning. 
 
Wednesday 11th June the ladies will play an 18 Hole Stroke in conjunction with the 1st round of International Bowl. 
 
Thursday Sporters winner on the 29th May was Dave McMonagle with 26pts. Sorry I forgot to write down the 
winners for last week. Will do this next week. 
 
Saturday 7th and Sunday 8th June the members played a VSS. Winner was Christine Little with +3, whilst the runner 
up was Ambrose Fisk with a Square. 
Run downs went to Stan Gillis -1, Marlene Deans and Lindsay Bradford -2. Pin on No 3 was won by Lindsay Bradford.  
 
Saturday 14th and Sunday 15th June members will play an 18 Hole Stroke in conjunction with their June Monthly 
Medal. Monthly Medal is for ladies and gents. 
 
Sorry I don’t have much news this week, will try and do better next week. 
 
Take care everyone 
Cheers 
Marlene  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


